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Visalia Man Busted for Breaking Into UPS Warehouse 
 
Just before noon today, VPD officers were called to UPS on West Goshen Avenue regarding a possible burglary. 
When officers arrived, they were told by employees that a man forced entry into the UPS warehouse. Officers 
found 40-year-old Samuel Balderama, of Visalia, in his car trying to leave the property. Balderama was 
detained and identified as the suspect.  
 
He was transported and booked for burglary. 
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